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June 19, 2024 
 
Township of Georgian Bluffs         
Rayburn Murray, Deputy Clerk     
177964 Grey Road 18    
Owen Sound, ON   N4K 5N5     

Email: rmurray@georgianbluffs.ca    

Re: Endorsement of Resolution - Township of Georgian Bluffs Request to the 
Province to Amend the Blue Box Regulation 
 
Further to correspondence received from the Township of Georgian Bluffs expressing its 
support for the resolution put forward by the Township of Perry regarding a request to the 
province to amend Ontario Regulation 391/21: Blue Box so that producers are 
responsible for the end-of-life management of recycling products from all sources, 
including ‘ineligible sources’, the Council of the Town of Hanover passed the following 
resolution at its June 3, 2024 meeting; 

Moved by DEPUTY MAYOR DICKERT | Seconded by COUNCILLOR HOCKING 

That the Council of the Town of Hanover support the recommendation of the Township of 
Georgian Bluffs regarding a request to the province to amend the blue box regulation.   

CARRIED 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Tanya Patterson 
Deputy Clerk 

cc: Honourable Andrea Khanjin, Minister of Environment, Conservation and Parks  
 Honourable Rick Byers, MPP Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound  
 Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 


